
I urge you to support approval of the Climate Stability and Justice Act HB 3470.  We must take 
pro-active action as soon as possible to reduce greenhouse gas emissions and to reduce rapid 
anthropogenic climate change.  The consequences of not doing anything are unacceptable and 
we have a short window left during which we can still make some difference in heading off 
environmental, social and economic catastrophes.  We need Oregon to be a leader in setting 
limits in greenhouse gas emissions.  As an Oregon resident I am willing to pay short-term costs 
and do not want leave a much bigger burden on my children. 
Robin Vora 
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